

## Calling all Hawks!!

## THE 2023-24 SCHOOL COUNCIL IS BACK!!

Your Council Volunteers are back and are full steam ahead in planning this year's event schedule! Hold on to your Harvest Hills Hats because this year will include:

> Legendary MOVIE NIGHTS! **EXCITING Special Events!**

**YUMMY Fundraising Treats** And FUN for the Whole Familu!

## LETTER FROM THE CO-CHAIRS

## Welcome Back Hawksii

And a special welcome to all our new Hawks this year! We are honoured to have been chosen to represent the school community for 2023-24. Our focus this year is to celebrate, value and nurture the diverse culture of our school community by fostering community engagement through special events, FUN and of course FOOD!



YOUR VOICE MATTERS!! We invite all parents to join our meetings where we discuss important school topics such as School Action Plan, new programs, student wellbeing, student achievement and school-wide fundraising activities.



For more information about school council please email us at councilchairhhl@scdsb.on.ca or in-person at any school event, we love chatting!

Francesca and Helen

